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I TRAXLER TO AWAIT 
EVIDENCE ON NIXON  
WASHINGTON, April 21 (AP) 

—Representative - elect J. Bob 
Traxler, the first Democrat to 
win Michigan's Eigth Congres-
sional District seat today that 
he would take no stand on im-
peaching President Nixon until 
the House Judiciary Committee 
completed its findings. 

Mr. Traxler's narrow victory 
last week over his Republican 
opponent, James M. Sparling 
Jr., for whom Mr. Nixon person-
ally campaigned, was seen by 
many as a referendum on the 
President—with the result add-
ing impetus to the impeach-ment drive. 

But Mr. Traxler, who was 
interviewed on the Columbia 
Broadcasting System's,. televi-
vision program "Face the Na-
tion," said he regarded "the 
whole issue of Mr. Nixon's re-
maining or going" as "a judicial 
question." 

"I perceive myself as a grand 
juror, sitting in the House," 
he said. "I will read the com-
mittee's report and make an in-
dependent determination as to whether or not he ought to 
stand trial in the Senate." 


